
 

Key messages - November 2023

Next Meeting: Christmas Social - December 19th. 
 
Want to get in touch with the council or request time at an 
upcoming meeting for consultation?
 
Scan the QR code and complete the form
or use the contact information below to get in touch.

We discussed Resident-Directed and Resident-Centred Care definitions 

to determine what terms our council intends to use and share. A robust 

discussion on how these terms fit together unfolded. A group decision 

was made to further define both terms and explore how this 

understanding could help us advance a shared vision for LTC together. #1

Our Communication Plan was finalized and work will unfold to action 

the components of the initial communication. Ongoing 

communication channels that allow the council to share what we're 

up to and hear from LTC community members continuously will also 

be initiated (such as these Key Messages and others).#2

#3

Provincial Long Term Care 
Partnership Council

Looking to connect? Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialists
 
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
Tara Anderson 306-514-7748 tara.anderson@saskhealthauthority.ca

We heard biographies from members as a way to get to know each 

other better and understand each other's lived experiences in Long 

Term Care. We will be doing biographies for all members over the 

coming months.


